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 Sharon Chen 

Cooper

I am concerned that the proposed mansard roof of the extension will be visible from street level.  The plant 

room on the roof of The Cavendish School is set back from the front line and so is not visible from street level.  

The height of 33 Inverness St will, therefore, read as higher than that of the school; the decline in mass 

reading from the probation hostel to the school (both commercial premises) will, therefore, be interrupted by 

an overly high domestic property (no. 33).
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